
 

Hi Everyone: 

The fall calendar is attached so now you can plan your life around LVHS activities. November and 

December are busy months and the LVHS is no exception. We are trying several new events this year so 

come sample and tell us what you think. 

There’s been a lot of “buzz” about the upcoming cemetery tour on Sunday, October 20th. Tours are 

continuous and begin at 1:00pm. The charge is $3 for individuals and $5 for families.  Parking is available 

on streets in the cemetery itself or on the west side of “B” Street. Hillcrest residents can pick up a 

shuttle in front of the Meeting House starting at 1:00pm.  Come make history with the LVHS.  

Save the dates! On Sunday, November 3rd, the LVHS is sponsoring a presentation on the history of 

Redlands. We’ll be at the Veteran’s Hall at 1550 Bonita Avenue.  This event is free and open to the 

public. A flyer is on the way. 

Members of the LVHS have a special invitation from La Verne City Manager Bob Russi to meet with him 

on Tuesday, November 5th, at 6:00pm in the City Hall Council Chambers.  Bob wants to talk with us 

about the local funding proposal for public safety and essential services in La Verne.  Come to this 

meeting and help shape the future of La Verne. 

The LVHS is co-sponsoring a bicycle tour with the La Verne Bicycle Coalition on Saturday, November 

23rd, starting at 9:00am.  We will tour some of the homes of the pioneers we are visiting at the 

cemetery. See the attached flyer for details. This is a “family-friendly” event. 

A walking tour is planned for Sunday, December 7th, from 12:00pm-1:30pm.  Ben Jenkins and Anne 

Collier will lead a tour on the University of La Verne campus, telling us about “Things that Aren’t There 

Anymore at ULV.” Join us in front of the Hanawalt House at 2058 Second Street at 12:00pm. 

Finally, save Saturday, December 14th, from 2:00-5:00pm, for a LVHS-sponsored holiday party on Third 

Street. Members of the LVHS are working on a community get together featuring refreshments, vintage 

sale items, raffle prizes, and live music. Plans are in process so stay tuned.  This is another “family-

friendly” event. 

 Celebrate with the LVHS.              

Sherry Best 

Sherry Best, LVHS President 
 

“Preserving Old La Verne’s Environment, Making History for the Future.” 


